
Outlook

Re: PAC meeting

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Mon 2025-02-10 2:59 PM
To Chris Neamtzu <neamtzu@ci.wilsonville.or.us>
Cc BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>

Thanks for the heads up Chris! Please let Councilor Shevlin know to check their junk folder for the invite
from Zoom. 

Thanks, 
BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Partner + Senior Program Manager    
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Schedule a 30 minute meeting   

From: Chris Neamtzu <neamtzu@ci.wilsonville.or.us>
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 12:28 PM
To: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Subject: PAC meeting
 
Hello Brandy,
 
I am writing to let you know that I have a personal issue that has arisen that is in conflict with the PAC
meeting tomorrow evening.
As a result, I am unable to attend. If you would please be so kind as to ensure that Councilor Shevlin
receives the zoom access link as the alternate, I would appreciate it.
 
Councilor Shevlin can be reached at Shevlin@wilsonvilleoregon.gov .
 
Thank you,
 
Chris Neamtzu, AICP
Community Development Director
City of Wilsonville
 
503.570.1574
neamtzu@ci.wilsonville.or.us
www.ci.wilsonville.or.us
 

29799 SW Town Center Loop East, Wilsonville, OR 97070

Disclosure Notice: Messages to and from this e-mail address may be subject to the Oregon Public Records Law.
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